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I urge you to oppose HB2025 

Not only is this bill going to cost senior fixed income residents like myself more of our 

retirement funds, but will do nothing to actually fix the problem of Oregon's 

mismanagement of our money in regards to ODOT. Rural Oregon residents do not 

use/or have mass transit buses or bike lanes, and yet we have some of the worst 

roads, and getting them plowed in winter can be a long wait. This bill does nothing to 

fix the current issues and instead creates more problems for residents and creates a 

hardship for governments mismanagement of our money.  

Carolyn Decker 

Sprague River Resident  


